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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 493 creates the “noncommercial trailer” registration category. Noncommercial trailers are 

trailers not used for business or commercial purposes and subject to the registration requirements 

and fees of business or commercial trailers, but not the title requirements. Registration shall 

occur within thirty days of purchase or transfer of ownership. Initial and renewal decals for 

noncommercial trailers shall be attached to the rear of the trailer and shall be in clear view. 

 

The registration fee is $30.00 assessed at initial registration and every third year. The fee for a 

trailer associated with a trailer representing the second trailer registered by the same person is 

$15.00, and a fee is not required for additional trailers owned by the same person. The revenue is 

apportioned to the General Revenue Fund (50%), tag agents (22.5%), the Firearms Instructors 

Revolving Fund (7.5%), and an OSU Agricultural Extension Fund (20%). 
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